
Sending Church:   

Plack Road Baptist Church - Pastor Jason Demlow 

1997 W. Athena Circle  North Pole, AK 99705   

1-907-488-6697 - pastor@prbcak.org 

Greetings in Christ Jesus, 

I have planted, Apollos watered; but God gave the increase.  So then neither is he that planteth any thing, neither he that watereth; but 

God that giveth the increase. 

Praise the Lord for His faithfulness, that He gives the increase in His own time and manner.  What a humbling joy 

it is to know that we are not anything essential in this whole process, simple tools for Him to bring forth fruit.  It 

is, in truth, very encouraging to remember our place in His work. 

The last couple months has been busy with discipleship lessons, visits, and investing in what we pray will be the 

foundation for a Biblical church in Beirut.  The lessons are personally tailored because of one of these men come 

from very different backgrounds, though all of them are Syrian.  Discipleship is more an investment in their lives 

than it is a doctrinal lesson.  Most often the discipleship visits are half a day long and include prayer, teaching, 

meals, lots of coffee, spending time with their family, and helping meet some of their more pressing needs. 

Mustafa is like a sponge, soaking up every word of doctrine and guidance.  He is faithful to share his faith with his 

wife and four children.  Due to the strangling situation his 12, 16, and 17 year-old children all have to work to 

make ends meet.  They have all been out of school for six years.  His wife, Rasha, has accepted that her husband is 

a Christian, and I think is mentally willing to accept his faith, but she is afraid to make her own personal  

commitment due to the unspoken yet severe threats from their family and society.  Pray for her and their children.  

Lord willing Mustafa will be baptized by the writing of the next letter. 

Adham likewise grows in his spiritual understanding of the Word.  He has been helping me a lot in many of the 

practical aspects of the ministry, especially in mercy ministry with the more needy families.  God is also touching 

his heart about evangelism, and he has arranged a number of visits with his friends to share the gospel with them.  

We are praising the Lord that he was given a legal, yearly residence in  

Lebanon in a nearly miraculous way.  He is now planning to go to Syria in 

order to bring back his wife and her sister after being separated by  

circumstance for nearly a year.  Pray for that trip, it will not be without risk. 

I previously mentioned a man named Hammoud, who has a testimony of 

salvation.  We have had numerous in depth discussions, and I am convinced 

that he is truly saved and that he is willing to be taught.  We have started an 

organized study program, and I pray God will open his eyes to the truth of 

His Word and His church. 

Pray for situation in Lebanon.  It is not getting better any time soon. 

For souls who have never heard, 

Noah and Souraya George 

Field contact: 

Email: noahgeorge@prbcak.org 

Phone: +961-70092203 
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